
From: cjmuller@couleeconservatives.com 
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:32 PM 
To: ZZ City Clerk External 
Subject: Oppose Ordinance Sec.32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Good afternoon, 
Several of the anonymous members at CouleeConservatives.com have contacted me to express their 
opposition to the upcoming vote on an ordinance to ban conversion therapy (reference #22-
0636).  Here are the concerns they have raised: 

1) The language is too broad 

2) It will infringe on religious freedom 

It was brought to my attention that a hypothetical situation in which a pastor is counseling a young 
person would consider that pastor in violation of this ordinance if they reference Bible teachings about 
God’s creation of man and woman and the roles that each play in life. 

This would be a clear violation of religious freedom and would cause every Bible believing religion to be 
treated like criminals.  This is obviously bad policy. 

Please oppose this ordinance. 

Thanks for your time, 
Chris Muller 
Editor in Chief 
CouleeConservatives.com 


